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PROGRAM PROGRESS
MJC’s Campus Master Plan comments have been received
and the plan is being finalized.

Campus-wide CEQA (CA Environmental Quality Act):
Compliance documentation continues for East and West
Campus.

DESIGN PROGRESS

Agricultural Complex (including the Living Units,
Pavilion and Animal Units): The Ag- Housing Units
continue to be on hold pending resolution of additional soils
testing required by DTSC. Ag-Pavilion’s design
development is complete; project is currently in the
construction document phase. Ag-Animal facility is
currently on a fast track within the design development
phase.

Allied Health: Project has been submitted to DSA for plan
review and approval.

Founders Hall: A draft Feasibility Study has been reviewed
and finalized by the project committee. Architectural firm
interviews are scheduled for early June.

Parking Structure: The parking lot design is underway.

Softball Complex: Project is currently in the design
development phase. Project construction phase start date is
pending completion of DTSC issues.

Student Services: Project has been placed on hold due to site
location re-analysis.

Turlock Educational Site: The College and the Yosemite
Community College District continue to analyze various
properties for future location.

Utility Infrastructure: The tBP Architecture firm has been
selected for this project. YCCD is currently under contract
negotiations with the Architect firm.

West Side Educational Site: The College and the District
are considering property options. Committee will start
scheduling programming meetings this month.

Science Community Center and GVM: The design team is
currently developing @ Schematic Design Option for the new
building. The project committee is currently meeting to
review detailed requirements on the design of the building.

CONSTRUCTION PROGRESS
Scheduled Maintenance: Student Center HVAC
Replacement project has been completed.

If you have any questions or concerns about ongoing construction activities or would like to get additional information about

ongoing design projects, please contact Kitchell, CEM at 575-6991.



